Letter of Intent

March 11, 2023

To: City of Detroit
Department of Public Works
Re: Encroachment

Dear Sir ar Madam, ‘
This letter accompanies my application for an encroachment into the public right of way for the
purpose of installing fabric awnings and a metal canopy on my building located at 73 West
Elizabeth Street. | am the building owner. This application is being made in conjunction with
Project: BLD2022-06166. Site plan and Detail are attached. Please let me know if you have any
questions.

nk you,

Paul Howard $or sclJb\ 6‘04'0{6/\5, LLC

(313) 598-2319




